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DATE: June 28,2022 
 
TO: Prospective Respondents  
 
FROM: Amy Lucey, Procurement Specialist 
 
SUBJECT:     Addendum #1 to Quote Request, # 3786-1, Second Call; Marsh Flow Way Planting 
 
As a result of inquiries, the following clarifications/changes are provided for your information.  Please make 
all appropriate changes to your bid documents.  Note:  changes are reflected with original language shown 
with strike-through and new language is underlined. 
 
Q1: Is it possible for us to gain access to review the planting sites prior to submitting our 

proposal? 
  
A1: Yes, a site visit has been arranged for 7/5/22 at 10:00 AM.  Contractors will meet at the Lake 

Apopka Field Station, 25633 County Road 448A, Mount Dora, FL  32757. 
 
  Your contact for the site visit is Jennifer Mitchell 
     678-416-2085 Cell 
     jmitchell@sjrwmd.com 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
NOTE:  The Quote Due Date remains 3:00 p.m., Monday, July 11, 2022 
 
Please acknowledge receipt of this Addendum on the Quote FORM provided in the proposal package.   
 
If you have any questions, please e-mail me at alucey@sjrwmd.com. 
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